

SMITHDOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Horne

0151 709 6229

Together We Grow

13.05.18

Message from the Headteacher

Thank you to everybody who improved their parking last week. Please keep it up as it is safer for the children and considerate of our neighbours.

This week we are looking forward to celebrating the upcoming Royal Wedding in school. All the staff will be dressed as they would to attend a wedding and children are invited to do the same. We are hoping the sun shines and the children can enjoy our special picnic lunch and we may have some surprise Royal quests ...





Reminder

If you come to school by car, please remember not to park over our neighbours driveways or in the yellow box. This blocks the roads and makes it difficult for families to cross the road safely.

Please ensure your child stays with you as you leave the school and cross the road. Last week a number of children walked into the road without looking and were lucky not to have been hurt.

ATTENDANCE NEWS

SPRING TERM

Nursery am: 92%

Nursery pm: 91%

RLMc: 92%

RLK: 97%

Year 1 GH: 99%

Year 1SW: 96%

Year 2AG: 100%

Year 2 LA: 96%

Year 3: 100%

Year 4: 98%

Year 5: 98%

Year 6: 99%

Well Done to Year 2AG and Year 3 with 100% attendance.

School starts at

Children can come into school from 8.45am and should be in class by 8.55am.

Nursery opens at 9.00am and 12.30pm.

Dates for your diary:

14th May—Year 6 SATs week

15th May—School Nurse Drop In from 2.30pm

15th May—Year 5 performing using Sign Language at Liverpool 1 with Deaf Active.

18th May—Royal Wedding picnic and celebrations.

18th May—Year 6 visit to Calderstones Park.

21st May—Year 3 to Wahaca.

22nd May—Book Start story time sessions for Nursery and Reception.

22nd May—Visiting theatre production for KS2.

24th May—Reception classes visiting Tesco Old Swan.

28th May to 8th June— Half Term Holiday.

13th June—Music celebration assemblies.

13th/14th June—Nursery Trips to Walker Art Gallery.

18th, 19th, 20th June—PGL residential trip.

21st June—ASD parents coffee morning 9am.

22nd June—Maths Buddies attending Liverpool Counts Quality Mark Award Ceremony.

2nd July— KS1 Athletics Competition.

Breakfast Club

Our breakfast club is available every morning from 8am. Children can choose from a selection of cereals, waffles and toast. They can also join in sports activities, board games, drawing or use the library.

The cost is 75p per day. If you have any questions, please call into the office.



Bank Holiday Performance at Granby Street Market



Once again, the children from Smithdown Primary put on a fabulous performance at the Granby Street Market. Many thanks to Al for nurturing this talented bunch and to Mrs Gordon who accompanies the children come rain or shine!



Thank you to all the parents and carers who came to Reception class Stay and Learn. There were lots of fun reading activities including making porridge that was not too hot, not too cold, but just right.



Year 3 and
Year 5 visited
Liverpool
World Museum to see the
Terracotta
Warriors this
week.

A once in a lifetime opportunity to see these amazing warriors in Liverpool.

Remember SMART—Safe, Meet, Accepting, Reliable, Tell.



This week—Accepting

Accepting emails, IM messages, or opening files, images or texts from people you don't know or trust can lead to problems – they may contain viruses or nasty messages!